

Dear Friend of CHPCC,

Welcome to December! Just a quick reminder for our friends in Northern California of the relaunch of the Northern California Collaborative on Dec. 5th. Please register today, our hosts need to plan for lunch! Please click HERE to RSVP and more information.

We are working on relaunching our Southern California Collaborative, more information in early 2025. And please save the date for the 2025 Coalition for Compassionate Care Annual Summit, which will be in Southern California October 6 & 7! More information soon!

By now, you should have received a 'few' emails announcing the 2025 PPC Webinar Series. Did you know that we partner with the Pediatric Palliative Care Coalition of Pennsylvania to provide these webinars, and we partner with CSU Shiley Haynes Palliative Care Institute to provide CEs. Registration for 2025 opened on December 1st. You can register for individual webinars, specific webinars, or the entire series – with or without CEs. You can find more information at https://www.ppcwebinars.org/

We are committed to maintaining our environmental map (https://chpcc.org/resources). If your organization provides perinatal/pediatric palliative or hospice care, or are a supporting organization to PLEASE complete our survey. Please check the information on the map and if any updates are needed OR if you are not listed, PLEASE click <a href="https://example.com/https://example.com

We continue to **CARE:** We look forward to increasing our **Community** with you, helping to **Educate** and **Advocate** for increasing access and quality of PPC so more children and families can **Reach** the services needed. CHPCC has always been a volunteer led not-for-profit organization; but we do have costs to maintain the organization. At this time of year, asks for donations increase ten-fold if not more; for most of us, our income does not. Any donation, no matter how small, helps, we humbly ask that you consider helping us by donating, <u>any</u> amount helps.

Please join our community of supporters. Here are the ways you can help:



Make a donation today. With your help, we can keep expanding our reach – increasing access, working with legislation, providing education. Your generosity helps us bridge all of us together and strengthen our voices. When you click on the donate button, you will be directed to another webpage, **PLEASE** be sure to check the box to dedicate your donation to the Children's Hospice and Palliative Care Coalition of California.

and/or



Subscribe to the <u>PPC Webinar Series</u>. This is a great way to both support our mission and build your confidence and competency around providing care to children.

Thank you for your continued support. For those in Northern California, we look forward to seeing you on Dec. 5th! On behalf of our Steering Committee and Advisory Committee, we wish you a wonderful Holiday Season.

Blessings,

Christy

Christy Torkildson; Executive Director, CHPCC